
Keeping College Kids Connected Program 
Info/Registration Form 

 
 

Dear Parishioners & College Students:  The Immaculate Conception Council of Catholic Women 
(ICCCW) participates in a national campaign designed to maintain and strengthen a loving and 
nurturing Catholic connection with the students of our parish who attend college away from home.  
Our members assist with the parish send-off, and communicate with the students while away.  
Children of parishioners who desire to participate will receive mailings two times each semester.  
These mailings will contain personalized correspondence to include some of the following:  a letter of 
warm thoughts, prayer cards, updates on parish activities, acknowledgement of special events, notes 
of encouragement, and small monetary gifts ($5 value). 
 
To participate simply complete the survey below and return it via the collection basket or the Parish 
office.  The program begins each August and runs through May.  Students may join at any time 
during the year, but must re-register each August to ensure we have correct mailing information.  
Students may withdraw at any time by contacting the CCW.  We look forward to helping you stay 
connected. J   
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
Dear Student, 
 
The ladies of the Immaculate Conception Council of Catholic Women (ICCCW) would like to help 
you stay connected with the parish as you attend college.  This is a voluntary program and requires 
you to sign up.  Two times per semester you will receive a personalized mailing from one of our 
members to let you know you are missed and the parish is thinking about you.   
 
Please complete the following questionnaire and drop it in the collection basket.  (A parent can 
complete the questionnaire for you with your permission.) 
 
Name: ________________________________________________________   Male / Female (circle) 

Your mailing address at college:  ______________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Email:  ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Are you a:       Freshman                   Sophomore                  Junior                  Senior           (circle one) 

Parents Name & Phone:  _____________________________________________________________ 

Birthday: _________________________________________________________________________ 

Favorite Saint: _____________________________________________________________________ 

Special Hobbies/Talents:  ____________________________________________________________ 

Favorite Snack / Fast Food:  __________________________________________________________ 

Any food allergies:  _________________________________________________________________ 

 
  * If anything changes in your information send a note to altarsociety@iccmail.org  
** This program is part of the “We Are Called to Witness” Program of the National Council of Catholic 
Women.  www.nccw.org 
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